
Hallow Parish Council Neighbourhood Plan (Regulation 16)

Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.

Having reviewed your document, I confirm that we have no specific comments to
make on it.

Should you have any future enquiries please contact a member of Planning and
Local Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority using the contact details above.

For the Attention of: Planning Policy

Malvern Hills District Council

[By Email: neighbourhoodplanning@malvernhills.gov.uk ]

09 October 2023

Dear Planning Policy

sincerelyYours

Protecting the public and the environment in mining areas


